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Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

Atikokan Hydro regrets to inform you that Atikokan Hydro will not be able to file its 

submissions to the Board interrogatories and to the interrogatories presented by VECC today as 

requested in procedural order 1 of Cost of Service Application EB-2011-0293. 

Atikokan Hydro is working diligently on the submission, but believes it more important to 

file a complete submission than to file an incomplete one. 

Atikokan Hydro anticipates that it will file the submission to the interrogatories on or 

before February 29, 2012. 

Should you require any further information on this matter, please do not hesitate to 

contact the undersigned. 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

Wilf Thorburn 

CEO / Sec / Treas 

Atikokan Hydro Inc. 


